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September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will 

be our very own  Rotarian 
Cherry Baumbusch. 

The topic of her presentation is 
“Rotarians: Citizens of the World.”

Cherry is a local Artist and supernumerary actress 
with the Kennedy Center.  Her past work experiences 
include administrative assistant and paralegal in 
government, business, and legal fields.  She is a 
former member of the Dubai Rotary Club.

 We welcome Cherry back to the McLean Club!

• May 4 2010 - 
INOVA Blood Donor Service

April 27, 2010                              Paul Ward and David Coyle

Guests
Jeff Levin & Rob Engle

guests of Bob Rosenbaum

Barbara Hahne a guest of Bob Hahne

Linda Peterson a guest of Frank Peterson
The team of GSE from Jamaica 

and the Theaterical Arts
group from McLean High School

 Last Meeting
The Theater Arts Department of McLean High School 

presented a scene from their upcoming drama, 
Twelve Angry Jurors, and one student presented her 

award-winning scene from Romeo and Juliet.  
We also had a lively presentation from the 

Jamaican GSE Team.

Announcements
District 7610 Conference will be held April 29 to May 2.
McLean Day is May 15, and all hands are needed. 
Vance Zavela announced that the Vice President of 
Rotary International will be a speaker at an upcoming 
McLean Rotary Club meeting. The McLean Rotary 
Foundation has presented a check for $836 to the 
Pimmit Hills Scholarship Fund.

Happy Talk
Ricardo Balcells’ son has taken up yet another sport, 
ice hockey. Jeff DiMeglio enjoyed a weekend in 
Florida.  Rick Neldon went all the way to Clemson 
University to hear his son play percussion in an 
orchestra concert.  Bob Hahne enjoyed participating 
in the Langley High School Ethics Day.  Pam Danner 
was happy that her daughter, Morgan, won 5 of her 
6 events in the Liberty League track meet, and was 
named athlete of the year.  Bob Nath and his wife are 
on their way to visit their daughter in Israel; she has 
been accepted into the Johns Hopkins School for 
Advanced International Studies.  Anne Vandemark 
is looking forward to the opera benefit concert at 
Redeemer Lutheran Church of Oh My Son, to benefit 
Partners for Surgery and Haiti earthquake relief.   
Deborah Jackson proudly announced her eldest son 
had been named was named Man of the Year in his 
Episcopal Church.	

Emily Hunt, a guest of Tom Mangan

McLean Day is May 15!  
Please volunteer for this fun event. 

Come out and support your Club.




